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I've been voting in Oregon most of my life, and I'm so appreciative of our mail-in 

voting, in place since 1989. I'm now a senior, and I've voted without fail in every 

election. As an educator, I also encouraged young people to register vote and was 

glad when other states adopted our style of fraud-free, convenient voting. 

I remember feeling regret when it was first adopted. I would miss that chance to 

congregate at the polls, seeing all my fellow citizens exercising their right to vote. 

But as I see so many efforts to deny rather than encourage voting, all the false 

information about voter fraud, I'm all the more grateful Oregonians vote this way. No 

one is excluded once they register properly and fraud is practically nonexistent. 

Please keep this great tradition! It's more important than ever. 


